The Broadway, Loughton, Essex. IG10 3SR. Tel: 020 8508 7287 Fax: 020 8502 5364 Headteacher: Miss T. Phillips B.A. (Hons.), PGCE

YEAR 6 DANBURY CENTRE RESIDENTIAL TRIP WEDNESDAY 10TH JUNE - FRIDAY 12TH JUNE 2026

September 2025

Dear Parents and Carers,

Year 6 will visit the Danbury Centre for their Residential trip in Chelmsford. For more information on the Danbury Centre, please see their website for more details https://www.explore-essex.com/places-to-go/find-whats-near-me/essex-outdoors-danbury

We have booked a two-night stay at the Activity Centre from Wednesday 10th June to Friday 13th June 2026. The children will be staying in cabins, their activities and food will be provided (except for lunch on the first day where they will need to bring a packed lunch). During the days they will be allocated 8 activities which could include: Climbing, Archery, BMX, Ariel Trekking, Bush Craft, Orienteering, Obstacle Course and Zip Wire.

In order to work out the exact cost we need to know the number of children who will be attending. The approximate cost will be around £260 (which can be paid in instalments).

We are asking for a non refundable £60 deposit to be paid online to secure your child's place, this will also act as your permission slip.

Please pay online using our School Gateway payment system

DEADLINE FOR THE DEPOSIT IS FRIDAY 17TH OCTOBER 2025

Yours faithfully

T Phillips

Miss T Phillips Headteacher